
 

 

SPRING 2 2021 

 

Welcome back! We are thrilled to finally be back in the 

classroom with you all. Thank you for all the effort you 

have put into home learning- we ask that you return all 

your work to school on Monday 8th March so that we can have a look at it. 

Mrs Watson will continue to teach Rievaulx on a Monday and a Tuesday all day, and 

a Wednesday morning. Ms Gauder will be teaching on a Wednesday afternoon and 

a Thursday and Friday all day. Please ensure children are dressed appropriately- 

they may well need an extra layer as it can be rather chilly with doors and windows 

constantly open. 

 

As you know, our topic for the Spring term has been World War One. We will 

continue with this up until the Easter holidays. 

Our English work for the next few weeks will bring to a close our work on 

‘Private Peaceful’ by Michael Morpurgo. We look forward to reading and 

sharing the stories the children have written over the last couple of weeks,  

We will also be looking at ‘Archie Dobson’s War’ a play set in World War 

One and doing lots of drama and English activities around this, as well as 

dance and music. To bring our topic to a close we will be studying the 

work of World War Poets such as Siegfried Sassoon and Wilfred Owen. 

We will learn about how the war ended and how the fallen are remembered today.  

 

Our planning and preparation time (PPA) will continue to be 

covered by Mr Houghton, on a Wednesday. He will be taking the 

class for Forest Schools. Our P.E. session will be on a Wednesday 

afternoon. YOU WILL NEED TO COME TO SCHOOL WEARING 

YOUR PE KIT, WITH YOUR SCHOOL JUMPER AND BRING 

WELLIES AND WATERPROOFS WITH YOU. We will also be 

having an online yoga session each Friday morning. 

 

Homework will be given out on a FRIDAY to be 

handed in by WEDNESDAY.  It is expected 

children will complete their homework on time. 

Children who don’t, will have to complete it on a 

Wednesday lunchtime. Children will be tested on their spellings on a Friday 

 

 

 



Year 5  

• CPG reading comprehension or Century tech  

•  Spellings  (to be supported with SpellingShed online) 

Year 6  

•  CPG reading comprehension, maths, SPAG (or Century tech) 

•  Spellings  (to be supported with SpellingShed online) 

 

Dates for your diaries… 

• Monday 8th March- back to school 

• Wednesday 10th March- Live Q and A with author; Sarah Oliver 

• Tuesday 16th and Thursday 18th 4- 6.45pm Parents Evening 

• Friday 26th March- Break up for Easter  

 

Please don’t hesitate to ask if there is anything you are unsure about. 

Kind Regards,  

Mrs Watson and Ms Gauder 


